
November 5, 2021 
 
FOR IMMIDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
 
Nia, 
 
We are pleased to announce that you have been selected to receive the OPI "A Great Opera-Tunity" Scholarship for the Summer 
2021 season!  Lots of submissions were received and after careful and considerate review by our panel of judges, only four lucky candidates were 
selected!    
  
The $3,000 scholarship will fund program tuition costs at your qualifying school. Note: all eligibility requirements set forth in the scholarship Terms 
& Conditions must still be met at the time of award acceptance.   
 


